

February 3, 2021

Dear Residents and Families,

With a heavy heart, I share with you that a resident who we reported as having COVID-19 has passed away. The resident lived in the Marimon Household at Episcopal Church Home. Please join me in keeping the family in your prayers.

I also wanted to share a milestone we reached yesterday in our retirement communities. We tested all staff working in our retirement communities using our rapid test this week, and ALL staff came back negative. What a positive indicator that we are moving in the right direction!

Lastly, I remind you that MPL will have its second clinic on Thursday this week. We are excited that several staff members have decided to take the vaccine at the 2^{nd} clinic. We will share the percent vaccination rate later this week.

Please let me know if you have any suggestions or questions.

Sincerely,

Laura Lamb

President and CEO

LauraRPLamb